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No. 34 of 2017 

ANCHORAGE QUADRANT 1 - FOUL 

Mariners are advised that Anchorage Quadrant 1 is fouled by a lost anchor and approximately 4 
shackles of cable. The location of the anchor has been marked by an unlit orange mooring buoy.  

 

 
Anchoring in Quadrant 1 should be avoided until further notice. 

Diving and operations to recover the anchor and cable will be made, VTS will keep all vessels 
updated and advised of any relevant information on VHF Channel 12. 

Captain Michael McKenna,  
Harbour Master. 
04 December 2017 
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